History of POL 04.30.02
Pregnant and Parenting Students Policy 
Authority: Chancellor

History: 
First Issued: 
July 3, 2018 Current version – This policy was created so that students dealing with pregnancy and parenting issues can continue with their academic endeavors, and state the university’s understanding of its Title IX obligation and efforts to ensure compliance. All matters related to students dealing with pregnancy and parenting issues now fall under the Office of Title IX and Clery Compliance, whereas previously they were handled by the Accessibility Resource Center.
Related Policies:
· UNCP Student Sexual Misconduct Policy
Additional References:

· U.S. Department of Education - Office for Civil Rights: Title IX and Sex Discrimination
· US Department of Justice Overview of Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972
· US Department of Labor – Family and Medical Leave Act
· ED OCR Dear Colleague Letter Guidance on Supporting the Academic Success of Pregnant and Parenting Students 
· ED OCR Dear Colleague Letter Guidance on the Prohibition against Retaliation under Federal Civil Rights Laws
· The Pregnant Scholar
· The Pregnant Scholar - Know Your Rights: Breastfeeding
· NCAA Pregnant and Parenting Student-Athletes
· National Women's Law Center Pregnant and Parenting Students' Rights
· National Women's Law Center Pregnant and Parenting Students' Rights: FAQs for College and Graduate Students
Contact Information: Director, Title IX and Clery Compliance, 910-521-6281
